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Cedar Clinton Branch Library to Close Permanently on November 25 

The Cedar Clinton Branch Library will close its doors for the last time on November 25 
as staff begins the move to the new Betty Rodriguez Regional Library near the 
intersection of Cedar Ave and Shields Ave.  Customers can still reserve and pick up 
their library materials at the Central Library at 2420 Mariposa Street.  If customers 
prefer to pick up their library materials at a different branch, they can call or come into 
any branch and library staff members can change the pickup location.   

In addition, the Bookmobile will be at the new Betty Rodriguez location four times in 
December: 

• Saturday, December 5, 11 a.m. – 1 p.m.; 

• Wednesday, December 9, 2:30 p.m. – 4:30 p.m.; 

• Saturday, December 19, 11 a.m. – 1 p.m.; 

• Wednesday, December 23, 2:30 p.m. – 4:30 p.m. 

“The move from the Cedar Clinton Branch Library to the new Betty Rodriguez Regional 
Library is an extraordinary sign for progress.  The new library will be a staple in the 
community for a long time to come,” said County Librarian, Laurel Prysiazny. 

For further information and a complete list of all Library locations and hours, please visit 
the Library at www.fresnolibrary.org or call (559) 600-READ (600-7323). 
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